New Milford Board of Education
50 East Street
New Milford, Connecticut 06776
(860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132

PLEASE POST

November 4, 2016

There will be a special meeting of the New Miiford Board of Education at
3:00 on the afternoon of Tuesday, November 8, 2016, at the New Milford
Board of Education, 50 East Street, New Milford, Connecticut, for the
purpose of conducting a student transportation hearing. A hearing officer
appointed by the Board will convene and serve in lieu of the Board at the
November 8 special meeting. As the subject of the hearing will involve
personally identifiable information pertaining to a student or to students
enrolied within the New Milford Public Schools, the confidentiality of which
is protected under federal and state law, it is anticipated that the hearing
will be held in executive session, unless the parent of the student or
students involved request that it be held in public and the confidentiality of
other students is not implicated.
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